
*Attachment

CHANCELLOR’S CABINET MEETING 
Agenda 

Monday, April 27, 2020 
3:00 p.m. 

Zoom Video Conference  

1. Call to Order Brian King 

2. Finalize Agenda & Minutes of Meetings*
• April 20, 2020 Minutes

Brian King 

3. COVID-19 Updates Brian King 

4. Future Agenda Items and Meeting Schedule Brian King 

5. Adjournment Brian King 



 

CHANCELLOR’S CABINET MEETING 
Minutes 

Monday, April 20, 2020 
Zoom Video Conference  

2:30 p.m. 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
Chancellor King called the Zoom Conference meeting to order at 2:32 p.m.  

 
2. FINALIZE AGENDA & MINUTES OF MEETINGS 
The April 20, 2020 meeting agenda and minutes of the April 13, 2020 meeting were approved by 
consensus.  
 
3. COVID-19 UPDATES 
Vice Chancellor Mario Rodriguez discussed the one-time $27.1 million CARES Act allocation for 
Los Rios to help address the immediate and urgent impacts on our students and colleges. The 
current challenge is the short time frame to get feedback and determine the best way to 
distribute the resources. The initial disbursements of funds will be in early May.  
 
Associate Vice Chancellor Paula Allison reported that fundraising has been extremely successful. 
We’ve raised $110K for our relief fund with more to come. There has been a significant uptick in 
student relief fund applications, and we’re still pursing the opportunity to partner with Edquity 
so we can deliver the funds to students much more quickly. If we decide to move forward, 
implementation would be for June or July.  
 
ARC Student Senate President Aesha Abduljubbar addressed the limitations on Associated 
Student Body funds. Vice Chancellor Mario Rodriguez offered to look into and follow up with her. 
General Counsel Sherry also offered to look into the Ed Code provisions. 
 
District Academic Senate President Julie Oliver shared some insights on the statewide faculty 
perspective of preparing for the fall, noting there is great concern and anxiety about what the 
world is going to look like in August when we’re supposed to be going back for the semester. Her 
suggestion is to develop A, B and C plans. As it gets closer, we may need to adapt in different 
ways. Deputy Chancellor Jamey Nye agreed the conversation has evolved, and we don’t have the 
ability to adhere to the six feet apart social distancing in the classrooms if that is the requirement 
at that time. There was further discussion about whether we’re prepared to potentially 
livestream from classrooms, which Associate Vice Chancellor of IT Tamara Armstrong confirmed 
is being looked into. Other platforms were suggested by faculty leaders, but Chancellor King said 
the goal is to find the balance between what works best while being consistent across the 
colleges. Multiple platforms would add complexity and expense.   
  
4. FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS AND MEETING SCHEDULE 
The next Chancellor’s Cabinet meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 27.   

 
5. ADJOURNMENT 
Chancellor King adjourned the meeting at 2:58 p.m. 
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